
 
 

Clarification Regarding the Seonghwa Donation 
 
Michael Balcomb 
October 20, 2012  
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

This is a clarification of the deadline date for submitting your Seonghwa donation to your local church 

bookkeeper. I apologize that the date described in my memo sent yesterday was incorrect and the process 

was not clear. 

 

The current direction is that: 

 

1. All donations delivered by hand (cash, check or credit card) should be received by the 

bookkeeper no later than Tuesday, October 23rd. 

 

2. If the donation is sent by mail, it should be mailed and postmarked no later than Monday, 

October 22nd and the bookkeeper should be notified at that time of the amount of the donation.  

 

The simple purpose of these deadlines is to enable us to fulfill our national support by the 40th day of 

True Father's historic Seonghwa period. 

 

Thank you for your continued dedication and investment in God's Providence. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Dr. Michael Balcomb 

Executive Vice President 

 


